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RIBCHESTER ST. WILFRID’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Street, Ribchester, Preston, Lancashire. PR3 3XP

Tel: 01254 878300


Email: head@ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk



9 February 2018
Dear parent/guardian, 

Wyre Class Trip To Blackpool Zoo

As part of our current Science topic Wyre Class will be visiting Blackpool Zoo on Friday 23rd February to take part in an educational workshop and have a look around the zoo. 
We will be leaving school following morning registration and return for the end of the school day.  School uniform should be worn, along with a warm coat and sensible shoes for walking around the zoo.  Please provide a packed lunch. 

We ask for a £10.00 donation per child for the cost of the visit to the zoo (cheques payable to Ribchester Church of England School Fund). 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1988, there is no obligation to contribute to the cost of the visit, and no child will be omitted from the activity because parents are unwilling or unable to pay.  However, if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, then the visit will not take place.  

We hold current medical information (Tower Wood medical form) for your child.  If this medical form has not yet been returned please do so before Thursday 22nd February along with the reply slip below to allow your child to attend. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Taylor

Class Teacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………

Wyre Class Trip To Blackpool Zoo

I give permission for my child/children ……………………………………………….. to attend the trip to Blackpool Zoo on Friday 23rd February.  

· I enclose payment of £10.00 (cheques payable to Ribchester Church of England School Fund)

· Payment has been made via schoolmoney.co.uk

Signed:  …….…………………………………………………           Date: ……………………..

